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Dear Friend, 

We are thrilled to invite you to a brand-new event that promises to be as exciting as it is 

entertaining—our 1st Annual Dueling Pianos Night with performances by Shake Rattle & Roll 

Pianos. 

Date: Saturday, September 13, 2025 

Location: Gene Meyers Club House, 1 Downes Way, Hawthorne 

Doors Open: 6:00 PM | Show Begins: 7:00 PM |  Ticket: $65 donation 

This high-energy night of live music, laughs, and crowd participation will be unlike anything we’ve 

hosted before! Your ticket includes admission, a full hot buffet, and soft drinks. It’s a BYOB event, 

but beer and wine will also be available for purchase. 

You’ll have the chance to: 

• Sing along and make song requests 

• Dance and tip the pianists for your favorite tunes. (ALL tips go straight to our programs!) 

• Win big at our Tricky Tray and 50/50 Raffle! 

 

Raffle Ticket Bags can be pre-reserved online.  Raffle ticket bags are $20 and include one sheet 

(21 tickets). Bags will be distributed at check-in after payment, with more tickets and raffle bags 

available for purchase during the event. 

Group Seating: Reserve a table for 10! We’ll do our best to honor other seating requests, but 

specific seating is not guaranteed. 

Important: All tickets must be purchased online in advance. No tickets will be sold at the door.  

Tickets are limited, so purchase TODAY! 

Proceeds from this event will support the Boys & Girls Club of Hawthorne’s youth programs, 

helping us grow and continue to serve more children and families in our community.  To purchase 

tickets, scan the QR code on our flyer or visit our website. We can’t wait to share this unforgettable 

night with you!  For questions, please contact Irina Conte at iconte@bgchawthorne.org or (973) 

427-7777. 

Thank you for your continued support. We hope to see you on September 13th! 

Yours Truly,   

 

John Bertollo 

John Bertollo 

Chief Executive Officer 
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